
Greetings!

What could be more exciting than a snowstorm in February?

A return to in-person programming?

A strategic service area expansion?

The opening of our annual online Auction?

I am excited to announce a return to normalcy that includes a return to the office for EAL
staff beginning Tuesday, March 1st.

I am thrilled to share that training will begin for as many as 16 new EAL tutors in the coming
weeks, who will be matched with a learner from our waitlist in early April. These tutors and
learners will meet in person in public spaces across our service area.

I am proud to acknowledge the hard work of our staff and our volunteers, and the loyal support
of our donors, whose efforts and contributions not only sustained our programs in such
unprecendented times, but also gave us the stability needed to expand our efforts  to meet the
needs of local learners.

I hope all this good news brightens your day, and that you are as excited and proud and I am.

Thank you for being a force for good, through your support of English At Large.

Best regards,
Maureen

Maureen Willis, Executive Director
ed@englishatlarge.org

EAL Tutoring Program Resumes In-Person Service
After almost 2 years of online instruction, we are excited to announce a return to in-person

programming, beginning with our One-to-One Tutoring Program in April 2022.

A decision and possible timeline for a return in in-person group programs
will be made later this spring.

EAL Announces Service Area Expansion

https:
https://www.biddingforgood.com/auction/auctionhome.action?vhost=englishatlarge&aalias=auction2022
https://www.biddingforgood.com/auction/item/browse.action?auctionId=341698846&categoryId=341953538
https://www.biddingforgood.com/auction/item/item.action?id=342494886
https://www.biddingforgood.com/auction/item/browse.action?auctionId=341698846&categoryId=341953534
https://thelennyzakimfund.org/


EAL is pleased to announce the expansion of our service area, to include the communities of
Andover, Chelmsford and Maynard.

EAL now provides free, high-quality instructional programs in 24 local communities in
Middlesex and Essex County, designed for adult immigrants who need to

improve their English skills in order to achieve their life goals.

Read the full press release here.

Our annual online Auction
A Bid for Literacy
opens Monday at 8am

Preview the Catalog Here and Plan to
BID HIGH to support EAL Programs!

Here's Just a Few of the Items Up for Bid

Wine Lovers Alert Who Needs a Roomba?
Are you ready to get back to

the game?

We are grateful and proud to announce that
the Lenny Zakim Fund has awarded EAL a

$15,000 grant

http://www.englishatlarge.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/EAL-Announces-Service-Area-Expansion.pdf
https://www.biddingforgood.com/auction/auctionhome.action?vhost=englishatlarge&aalias=auction2022
https://www.biddingforgood.com/auction/auctionhome.action?vhost=englishatlarge&aalias=auction2022
https://www.biddingforgood.com/auction/item/browse.action?auctionId=341698846&categoryId=341953538
https://www.biddingforgood.com/auction/item/item.action?id=342494886
https://www.biddingforgood.com/auction/item/browse.action?auctionId=341698846&categoryId=341953534
https://thelennyzakimfund.org/


to support our program services.

This generous investment is a renewal of our
long-standing partnership,

in service to the advancement of our
immigrant neighbors and friends.

Thank you!

Donate now to English At Large

www.englishatlarge.org
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https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/iKqG6zIn8AkXyeNM-zsTbg
http://www.englishatlarge.org/
http://www.facebook.com/englishatlarge
http://www.twittern.com/englishatlarge
https://www.linkedin.com/company/englishatlarge

